
  

 
14th February 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: World Book Day 
 
 
We are very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day with your children on Thursday 
5th March. We have lots of fabulous activities planned around the theme ‘My Favourite Bedtime 
Story’. 
 
We will therefore be asking everyone to come to school dressed in their Pyjamas, they can even 
wear their dressing gowns and slippers! The children are encouraged to bring their favourite 
bedtime story in to school and their teddy bear. 
 
We will also be inviting you in to school to share a book with your child. This is an opportunity to 
encourage your child to foster a love of reading and a passion for literature. Foundation Stage and 
Key Stage 1 parents will be welcomed in to classrooms at 9.00am, Key Stage 2 parents at 2.45. 
Please sign in at the school office where you will be collected by a member of staff. 
 
Thank you, as always for your continued support. We look forward to a wonderful day!  
 
 
 
 
Stephanie Adamson 
Assistant Head Teacher 
Marshland Primary Academy 
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